
November 29, 2018 
 
VIA EMAIL TO adminhearings@dia.iowa.gov  
Administrative Hearing Division 
Wallace State Office Building, Third Floor 
Des Moines, IA  50319 
 
 Re: Notice of Withdrawal of Appeal 
  Case No. 19DPH0008 
  Certification #: PM-99-512-45 
 
Dear Judge Hamborg: 
 
 This letter serves as Hansen Family Hospital’s withdrawal of its appeal and request that 
the telephone hearing for Monday, December 3, 2018 at 1pm. be cancelled. 
 
 Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Doug Morse 
 

Doug Morse, CEO 
 
 
cc: Heather Adams, Assistant Attorney General 
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